
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Fantastic Opportunity

This email has an attachment - click here to open

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been given the opportunity to be selected as one of four pupils to represent our school on the First
World War Centenary Battlefield Tours Programme. This is a national programme funded by the Government to
commemorate the First World War. Four students and one teacher representative from every state funded
secondary school in England are being given the opportunity to take part. Attached to this email, you will find some
information about the Programme, what is involved and how your son can win himself a place on this all expenses
paid trip.

Yours sincerely,

Judith Case

Learning Resource Centre Manager 

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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